
 
Apply online here or at genevaumc.org under “REACH IN.”  The deadline 
to submit your application is April 6, 2020, at 11:59 p.m.  **Please be 
sure to allow at least 2 weeks for your school to process your most 
current transcript request.  No application will be accepted after that 
date, and all parts of the application must be received by April 
6.   Students are encouraged to review the online application and start 
gathering the necessary information now.   Scholarship Sunday is May 
17, 2020.  Please contact a committee member with questions or if you 
need help:  Keith Worthington, Colleen Fasbender, Barb Pribble, or Gwen 
Powell.   

The William K. and Ruth A. Bullock Memorial Scholarships are for students who are active 
members of UMCG and are planning to enroll in a two- or four-year college or university, or a technical 
or vocational school.  One $5,000, and two $2,500 scholarships will be awarded. Donated from the 
estate of Mary Bullock.  Mary loved being a Kindergarten teacher in the Villa Park School District for 
40 years. She loved life, dancing, singing and playing the piano.  
 
The Lucinda Dittmer Memorial Scholarship  $2,000 for a student planning to study elementary 
education. Donated by Gary Dittmer. Lucinda was a member of Hugs and served on the Staff Parish 
Relations Committee. She was a faithful member of UMCG for 15 years. Lucinda was a teacher for 
academically gifted students in district 304. She joined the Illinois Math and Science Academy to 
develop their math curriculum, and earned her PhD in problem-based learning while at IMSA. 
 

W. P. McElroy Memorial Scholarship  $1,000 for an undergraduate or vocational school student. 
Donated by Brenda Pacey. Mac, as we knew him, was the first chairman of the Scholarship   
Committee. He was responsible for setting the criteria for this committee. He was a lifelong educator 
and mentor and was a faithful member of UMCG. 
 

Yvonne W. McElroy Memorial Scholarship  $1,000 for an undergraduate or vocational school 
student. Donated by Brenda Pacey.  Yvonne was a beloved fifth grade teacher who engaged her 
students in innovative learning. She initiated a special Geneva History Study Unit that involved 
students and the community. It became part of the Geneva curriculum. 
 

The Bob Tucker Memorial Undergraduate Scholarship  $2,000 for a student of any major and 
The Bob Tucker Memorial Graduate scholarship  $2,000 for a graduate student of any major.  
Donated by Margo Tucker. Bob Tucker was a favorite speaker during words for children. He wrote a 
book called Grandpa Tucker’s Rhymes and Tales in 1999.  Stories of Sammy the Snake were often told 
always with a special message to the children. 
 

Karen J. Weckler Memorial Scholarship  $1,500 for a student planning to study elementary 
education. Karen was a serious student of the Bible and loved doing church service work including 
rummage sales, potlucks, craft fairs and more.  She was a very accomplished crafter.   
 

General UMC of Geneva Scholarships for undergraduate, vocational, or graduate school students. 
 

Additional scholarships from The United Methodist Higher Education Foundation: 
 https://www.umhef.org/scholarship-search 

STUDENTS:  Our generous donors have blessed us with wonderful opportunities.  
The following UMCG college/vocational school scholarships are available.  

Applications are open now. 

https://form.jotform.com/200037334764147
http://www.genevaumc.org/
https://www.umhef.org/scholarship-search

